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Community Newsletter 
Spring training is here.  The traffic is picking up and so are the number of people around.  With all the 
new people around, please be aware of your surroundings.  Make sure the building door closes after 
you and you lock your cars.   
 
Water traffic is increasing as well.  If you go on the water 
have your safety equipment with you.  If you fish or crab, 
have your fishing and/or crab license with you.   
 
Pool and grilling season is here too.  The grill is a pellet grill 
and the instructions have been updated and are available at 
the grill and were in the newsletter recently.   
 
 
 

   

  
 
 

  

 

 
 

S E A S H E L L  CO L L E C T I O N  
 

If you are shelling, please remember 
the Florida Fish and Wildlife 
guidelines which are:  if the shell has 
a live animal in it, put it back.  There 
are many shells in our area that are 
homes for the small sea creatures, 
and it is illegal to keep them.  Keep a 
picture only and leave them to live 
on in our waters.   

P A R K I N G  A S S I G NM E N T  

 

The parking assignment for March 
2024 to March 2025 has been sent 
out.  Please make note of your new 
parking space and have your vehicle 
moved to its new space by 5 pm on 
March 8, 2024. 

 

COMM I T T E E  M EM B E R S H I P  
 

If you have thought about joining a 
committee 2024 is the year to do 
that.  Together we can make our 
building the best.  If you have an 
interest in joining a committee, 
please reach out to a board member.  
A true community takes all of us 
participating to make it the best it 
can be.  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

March 18 at 6 pm – Board Meeting in the conference room 

 

 

WEBSITES 

https://islandpointcondos.org              

https://www.myislandestates.net   


